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HOMICIDE 

 

 
 
The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a homicide that occurred at 
approximately 9:56 A.M., on December 31st, 2011, in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
The homicide occurred at the residential complex located at 709 Northwest 12th

 

Avenue in the City of Fort Lauderdale.  
 
At approximately 9:56 A.M., on December 31st, 2011, the Fort Lauderdale Police 
Department received a call in reference to a male lying in the yard of the complex 
suffering from a gunshot wound. Fort Lauderdale Police Officers and personnel from 
the Fort Lauderdale Fire Rescue Department immediately responded to the scene. 
Fire Rescue personnel transported the victim to Broward General Medical Center 
where he was later pronounced deceased.  
 
The victim has been identified as Maurice M. Tyler, B/M, 6/14/69, a Miami resident.  
 
Detectives are diligently investigating the circumstances behind the shooting, as well 
as the identity of the suspects.  
 
Investigators are urging anyone with information regarding the identity of the shooter, 
or the circumstances behind the shooting, to contact Detective DiCristofalo at 954-
828-6096 or Broward County Crime Stoppers at 954-493-TIPS. 
 
 

 
Victim: Maurice Tyler 

B/M, 06/14/69 
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